
From: Tom Clements <tomclements329@cs.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/23/2016 3:47:26 PM
Subject: Re: Gov. Haley DOE letter

Got it. Thank you!
 

Tom Clements
 
Director, SRS Watch
 
cell 803-240-7268


-----Original Message-----
 
From: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
 
To: tomclements329 <tomclements329@cs.com>
 
Sent: Wed, Mar 23, 2016 3:45 pm
 
Subject: Gov. Haley DOE letter
 

Tom,
 
You can find the letter attached.
 
Thanks,
 
Chaney

mailto:Tom%20Clements%20%3Ctomclements329@cs.com%3E
mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

